
 

 

Seminar on “Non-Violence: Gandhi and Tulsi” 

Gandhi Study Circle and the Department of Political Science in association with Anuvart Smiti Trust, 

Delhi organized a seminar on “Non-Violence: Gandhi and Tulsi” in the seminar hall of the college on 

3 October, 2022 to commemorate 143
rd

 Birth Anniversary of Gandhiji. 

Shri Shantilal Patwari, President, Anuvart Samit Trust, Delhi and Dr. Anil Dutt Mishra, Former 

Deputy Director, National Gandhi Foundation were the speaker of the seminar. Prof. Neena Shireesh, 

the senior most faculty of the department of Political Science informed the guests of the various 

activities undertaken by the department and Gandhi Study Circle of the college. 

Shri Shantilal Patwari and his team at Anuvart Bhawan remained present at the seminar and also 

showed the exhibition of the Anuvart Bhawan’s activities in the promotion of Gandhian ideals for the 

benefit the participants. Shri Shantilal Patwari explained the importance of Gandhian ideals in our 

personal and social lives nationally and globally in the present context. Dr. Anil Dutt Mishra, a scholar 

and authority and Gandhiji’s life, his philosophy and ideals did a wonder exposition on non-violence, 

Gandhi and Tulsi. After the speakers’ views on the topic of the seminar, students’ queries were 

addressed by the resource persons in details. 

The seminar was concluded with the formal vote of thanks by Dr. Sitaram Kumbhar, Convenor, Gadhi 

Study Circle. 

 



 

 

 



 

 


